
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following this term’s theme of creativity, in collective worship this week we listened to a song and 
discussed what we would keep in the world if we could, what we would get rid of and what rules 
we would have. The children had some very thought-provoking responses such as keeping good 
people, nature and kindness. They wanted to change pollution, cruelty and weapons. The rules 
they suggested were not littering and people doing as they are told! 

 

Oak class have been very busy learning about the Ancient Greeks. This involved crafting a Greek 
theatre mask as well as designing and creating Greek pots. We think they have done an excellent 
job in their learning.  
 

 
 

Reception Class Transition 

Our new Reception children will be coming into school for four ‘Stay, Sing and Play’ sessions on 
Friday 11th June, Friday 18th June, Friday 25th June and Friday 2nd July from 9.15 - 10.00.  They 
will sing some songs, have an opportunity to explore the class areas and be read a story. In the last 
full week of term, we will be having a whole school transition week and will have the new starters 
in for a short time on Monday 12th July, Tuesday 13th July, Wednesday 14th July, Thursday 15th 
July and Friday 16th July too.  

 

History Morning 

On Tuesday 25th May, we are holding a whole school history morning. The children will come 
together to follow an artefact trail around the school, and then each class will set up a museum for 
the subject they have learned about and present their learning to the other classes. We hope that 
this will be informative and fun for all of the children. 
 

 
 

 

 

Instilling Courage, Creativity, Compassion and Curiosity and always striving to be the best that we can be 

  

21st May 2021 

‘APPLY YOUR HEART TO DISCIPLINE AND YOUR EARS TO WORDS OF KNOWLEDGE’ – PROVERBS 23:12 

  

 Stoke by Nayland C of E Primary School and Nursery Newsletter 

  



 

 

 

Summer Fayre 
 

Our Friends of Stoke-by-Nayland are hoping to hold an outdoor Summer Fayre in support of the 
school, on Saturday 3rd July. A raffle is being held, so please speak to Mrs Robinson about any 
donations, suggestions or offers of help.  
 

Gold Book Awards 
 

Well done to this week’s Gold Book Award winners. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Diary dates 
 

Date Event 

Tuesday 25th May 2021 History morning artefact trail 

31st May – 4th June 2021 Half-term 

Monday 7th June 2021 Non-pupil day 

Tuesday 8th June 2021 (morning) School photographs – class groups 

Friday 11th June 2021 First Stay, Sing & Play for Reception starters 
Friday 25th June 2021 Oak & Chestnut school sleepover 

 

With best wishes, 

Mrs Sarah Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Saplings— Robyn 

Chestnut— Bella 

Oak— Hannah  


